
Dear students of Sängerstadt Gymnasium,

Thank you for your letters. lt was very exciting to receive them and fun to read. Here are the

answers to your questions:

What are our real names?

Our names are Oliver, Rachael, Jonathon and Emma.

Do we like acting?
We all love acting. lt why we are in Germany.

ls our job difficult?
Sometimes it can be very hard. Luckily, we have nice people like you who make our jobs fun.

Was it hard to speak easy English?

We all have to remember to talk slowly and clearly. This is very important for actors to do.

How long did we practice?

When actors prepare for a show it is called Rehearsal.

We rehearsed together for three weeks in September, but before then we were learning our

scripts.

Thank you again for all your letters and drawings!

Allthe best,
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